
 

Ready for Reading Summer Term  

Welcome to our second Ready for Reading newsletter this year! We have had many exciting 

things happening around school linked with reading, take a look to see what we've been up to! 

Go to this Sway  

 

 

 

Follow the link above to check out our amazing reading during the 
summer term! 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/kjTyEBXh6SiY91o8?ref=email&loc=play
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/kjTyEBXh6SiY91o8?ref=email&loc=play
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/kjTyEBXh6SiY91o8?ref=email&loc=play

